From the Desk of
Senator
S B 424 James Ivory Manning Jr.

SB 424 is a simple bill to clarify what is allowed to be included in wage comparables for the
Assistant Attorney General’'s when it comes to the bargaining process. Current practice focuses
on wages for comparable positions in the 4 closest states while often leaving out comparables
from positions inside of Oregon. This bill allows the usage of comparables from in-state jobs
when looking at comparable wages. This hopefully will provide a more accurate representation
of comparable wages.

Oregon AFSCME supports this bill and ask you for your support.
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